Nancx Morawski
“

From: Natasha L. McFarley

Sent: Wednesday, August 7, 2024 4:37 PM
To: Nancy Morawski

Subject: FW: Agenda Item For Committee 8/13
Importance: High

From: Commissioner Stacy Pulliam <SPulliam@augustaga.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, August 7, 2024 11:59 AM

To: Lena Bonner <lbonner@augustaga.gov>

Cc: Natasha L. McFarley <nmcfarley@augustaga.gov>

Subject: Agenda Item For Committee 8/13

Great Afternoon Ms. Bonner,

Will you please add the following agenda item to 8/13

Motion to approve directing the Planning and Development Department to provide data
regarding alcohol licenses for off-premise consumption, specifically for package shops and liquor
stores, and to research the separation/distance requirements for off-premise alcohol
consumption businesses.

Kind Regards,
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